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GHUCCTS to co-sponsor first international conference in Systems 
and Network Medicine at Georgetown University 

MAY 06, 2019 - The Georgetown-Howard Universities Center for Clinical and Translational 
Science (GHUCCTS), in partnership with several other research centers and university 
departments, is proud to co-sponsor the first international conference dedicated to the emerging 
field of systems medicine. Beginning on Wednesday September 11, 2019, the Systems and 
Network Medicine Conference: Applications of Systems Science and Thinking to 
Biomedicine (SNMConf) will offer workshops, panel discussions, paper presentations, and 
interactive sessions designed to showcase the science of systems medicine and how this field 
is changing healthcare.  

Early registration rates are available now through May 31, 2019. For more information, including 
abstract submission guidelines and a tentative conference agenda, please visit the 
SNMConf2019 website.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact:  GHUCCTS Administration 
  (855) 338-4293 

ghuccts@georgetown.edu  
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